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Dear Parents/Carers of Rocksteady Pupils, 
 
 
Further to recent communication from Rocksteady, I am delighted to invite you to a short concert, which 
will take place on Tuesday 8th April at 10:00am. The concert will celebrate the hard work of each of the 
pupils, as they perform in their bands and show-case their love of music and developing talents. 
 
We would respectfully request that only two adults per Rocksteady pupil attend the concert, in order to 
limit numbers within the hall. As not all children have consent to be photographed or appear on social 
media, we also request that videos and photographs are not taken during the concert on mobile phones. 
We will upload photographs to Twitter and they will appear on our school newsletter. 
 
We very much look forward to seeing you then and sharing in the achievements of your children. Thank 
you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Mrs Holt 
(Assistant Headteacher) 
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